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Diocesan Annual Campaign 
Our 2025 Goal is $70,262.   Thank you in advance for your support and generosity. Use the 
QR code for your donation or send by check. Thank you to all who have contributed to the 
diocesan annual campaign so far this year. As of May 12, we now have raised $51,480 toward 
our goal of $70,262. We still need to raise another $18,782.  
 

Sixth Sunday of easter 
Flowers on the Main Altar have been designated by Jeanette Devine in memory of Pauline Devine.  
Flowers on the Main Altar have been designated by the Neiderer family in memory of Nadine Neiderer. 

Mass Intentions: 
Saturday May 24    5:30pm  Deceased members of George & Nadine Neiderer Family 
Sunday May 25    7:30am  People of the Parish        
            10:00am  Special Intention for the Blackford Family 
Monday May 26   9:00am  Clyde & Rita Swartz             
                                         (in Cemetery weather permitting) 

Ascension Thursday 
Wednesday May 28  7:00pm  Eloise Hopkins 
Thursday May 29   8:30am  Matthew A. Brown                                                     
                                         5:30pm  Carole Ann Rang 
Friday May 30    12:15pm  Robert Henschke 
Saturday May 31   5:30pm  Special Intention for the Curtis Family 

   Sunday June 1      7:30am  People of the Parish  
                                            10:00am  John & Susan (Keagy) Eline 

Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
Thursday June 26, 2025 

5:30pm- Mass on the 15th Anniversary of the  
              Priestly Ordination of Fr. Schlaline 
7:00pm- Parish Dinner- to reserve your spot,    
            please call the office (717-637-2721)  

Friday June 27, 2025 
8:00am- Morning Prayer 
6:00pm- Eucharistic Adoration & Confessions 
7:00pm- Mass for the Feast of the Sacred Heart 

Saturday June 28, 2025 
8:00am- Morning Prayer & the Rosary 

 

*****The Parish Office will be closed Memorial Day, May 26, 2025. ***** 

 
 

"The Holy Spirit will teach you everything and 
remind you of all that I told you." (John 14:26) How 
has the Holy Spirit spoken to or guided you? Do 
you feel called to the priesthood, consecrated life, 
or sacramental marriage? Talk to your priest or 
reach out to Father Joshua Weaver, Diocesan 
Vocation Director, at (717) 657-4804 or email him 
at frjweaver@hbgdiocese.org. 
 

Adams Deanery Adoration Chapel News 
The Adoration Chapel at Annunciation BVM, Third 
St. McSherrystown is temporarily closed due to a 
major water leak in the building. Please call the 
chapel message line for updates at 717-632-2154. 
 

Calling all Volunteers! 
Every August, the Diocese of Harrisburg hosts the 
Diocesan Summer Camp for Intellectual & 
Developmental Disabilities at Camp Kirchenwald 
We’re looking for compassionate, enthusiastic 
volunteers aged 16 and older to help make it an 
unforgettable week for our amazing campers. 
Camp this year is from August 10-15 at Camp 
Kirchenwald which is located near Lebanon, PA. 
For more information, please contact Kate Neri at 
kneri@hbgdiocese.org for more details. 
 

 Grandview Seniors Lunch and Bingo 
All Seniors of the Adams Deanery (age 50 and over) 
are invited to attend Saint Joseph’s annual Lunch 
and Bingo, to be held on Thursday June 12, 2025, 
in the Social Hall at 5125 Grandview Road, Hanover 
beginning at 12:00 noon. For planning purposes, if 
you’d like to attend, please register by Friday May 
30 by calling the Saint Joseph parish office at 717-
637-5236. A free will offering will be taken. Bring 
along a dauber if you have one.  Hope to see you 
there! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Thinking about becoming Catholic?   
Contact Kelly and Don Jenkins at 

ConewagoRCIA@gmail.com  
 

For the Deceased 
We offer up to the Lord those who have died 
recently including Bonnie Breeding and William 
McIntyre.  May they rest in the peace of Christ.  
 

Hoss’s Fundraiser 
Tuesday is Sacred Heart Day at Hoss’s. Bring your 
family and friends. Cut this card or pick up one in 
the back of church. 

   May Devotions 
Today at 7:00pm 

Congratulations to our 
2nd graders on their First 
Holy Communion here 
on Sunday May 18, 2025. 
May you feel the warmth 
and comfort of the Lord’s 
Love every day. 
 

Dinner Tickets 
 
Tickets for the dinner after mass on June 26th will 
be available for purchase after weekend masses 
beginning this Sunday May 18 through June 21-
22, 2025. Tickets are $5/person or $20/families of 
4 or more. You may also contact the parish office 
for information at 717-632-2721. If you are 
available to help sell tickets during any of those 
weekends, or if you are able to assist with setup 
on June 26th beginning at 4pm, please reach out 
to Erin Dolce at 410-258-7239. 
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